To whom it may concern:

Hello. My name is Jason Ali and | am the General Manager of VOLO — Sebring Flight Center. On
the morning of Wednesday, August 24™ 2016 an RV-9A crashed after departing from the traffic area
and airspace of the Sebring Regional Airport. The Aircraft was determined to be based in T-Hangar #2.

At the request of FAA and NTSB investigators, it was requested that any pictures or video from
airfield security cameras be made available to the investigation. | have personally gone over said video
recordings from the hours of 5:30 AM to 7:30 AM (Local Time). This time window was determined and
used based on the information provided to me by the FAA and NTSB investigators on site the day of
August 25" 2016. Using their provided information, | have only been able to identify one aircraft
departing Sebring Regional Airport; this one aircraft was on a Southerly heading.

According to the security camera recording, an aircraft does depart Sebring Regional Airport at
6:23 AM, but there is no way for us to confirm that the aircraft departing at 6:23 AM is the RV-SA in
question.

Jason M. Ali

VOLO — Sebring Flight Center
Office: 1-863-655-6455
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